
From: Brandon Gibb [mailto:brandon@baldrysugden.com]  
Sent: November 27, 2019 4:52 PM 
To: Bill Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@nrcb.ca> 
Cc: Brandon Gibb <brandon@baldrysugden.com>; Kayla Derksen <kayla@baldrysugden.com> 
Subject: Fwd: NRCB hearing re Nelson Family Ranches 

 

Bill, 

 

By this email I confirm that my client, the new owner of the Hofer property, does not intend to 

have any further say or involvement in the Boards determination concerning the Nelson Family 

Ranches.  

Brandon Gibb 

Baldry Sugden LLP 
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